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Final Term Dates 
 
Please see below all the dates for your diary from now until June: 
 
Monday 2 May (May Day Holiday – school/nursery closed) 
 
Tuesday 3 May (P7 Leavers Trip to Braehead) 
 
Wednesday 4 May (RRS Gold Award Visit) 
 
Thursday 5 May (Inservice day for staff – children do not attend school/nursery) 
 
New Primary 1 Formal Transition Days – we are hoping the final date will allow for parents/carers to 
attend also 

• Thursday 12 May (9-10.20am) 

• Thursday 19 May (9-10.20am) 

• Thursday 26 May (9-10.20am) 

Mon 23 May (P6 Give it a Go Day at Airdrie Academy as part of the High School transition programme and this 
will be during the school day) 
 
Friday 27 May (May Day Holiday – school/nursery closed) 
 
Wednesday 1 June (P7 Wear Yellow Walk – this will take place in the community) and P1 Teddy Bear’s Picnic 
(will take place in the grounds of the school) 
 
Thursday 2 June (Queen’s Jubilee – school/nursery closed) 
 
Friday 3 June (Queen’s Jubilee – school/nursery closed) 
 
Monday 6 June (John Wilson taking P7 pictures, this is a gift from the school to our children) 
 
Tuesday 7, 8,9 and 10 June (Nursery Consultations during the day) 
 
Wednesday 8 June (Parental Consultations – you will get a separate letter about this) 
 
Primary 7, 2-day High School Visit 

• Monday 13 June (transition visit to Airdrie Academy – all day) 

• Tuesday 14 June (transition visit to Airdrie Academy – all day) 

 
Wednesday 22 June (Nursery outdoor Celebration) 
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Thursday 23 June (P7 leavers fun day – all day) 
 

Wk bg 27 June (Whole school and Nursery Summer-Time Picnic – you will get an update on the specific date in 
due course) 
 
Wednesday 29 June (school/nursery closes at 1pm for the Summer holidays) 
 
The school/nursery still have guidance to follow for the time being when looking at reducing the risks and 
making sure everyone feels safe etc with regards to COVID19 so please keep this in mind. All being well we 
should be able to plan and organise for trips/outings etc and the possible return of Church celebrations 
throughout the year starting again next academic session as this will allow us to book things well in advance 
and prepare staff and children for any upcoming celebration events.  
 
 
Stay safe and well 
 
Mrs M. Reid 
Head Teacher (Acting) 
  


